February 2, 2016

Re: Interim Medical Director

Timothy C. Heiser, Acting Fire Chief
Fort Lauderdale FFire Rescue

528 NW 2" Street

Fort Lauderdale, FI, 33311

Chief Heiser:

We are all deeply saddened by the unexpected passing of Dr. El Sanadi. I am aware that he
provided Medical Director Services to Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue. 1 am contacting you to offer
my services on a month-to-month basis and act as your Interim Medical Director until you are
able to secure an agreement with a physician to provide medical director services to your Fire-

Rescue department.

I have all the required licenses pursuant to Florida Administrative Code 64J and Florida Statutes
Chapter 401.

I will accept whatever rate of pay for my services your City deems appropriate.
[ have attached copies of my ACLS certificate, Medical, and DEA license.
Please contact me with any questions.

Regards,

-

Benny enendez, M.D.
561-386-5051

CAM 16-0345
Exhibit 2
Page 1 of 2



Cortez, Maria
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From: : Menendez, Benny

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 10:13 AM

To: Ladner, ._leffrey (Jeffrey.Ladner@emcare.com)

Cc: - Segarra, Johnny (Johnny.Segarra@ phoenixphysicians.comy); Fiorello, Kim
(Kimberly.Fiorello@emcare.com); Gopaul-Robinson, Marie-Therese; Meridionale, Deziree
J

Subject: FW: ABEM Certificate information

F.Y.I.

If you're having trouble viewing this email, you may see it onling.

#%™  American Board of Emergency Medicine
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4 ‘x 3000 Codlicge Road 547,342 A808

_";‘, & Bast Lansing, Michigan 483216310 fax 512.312.2204
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Dear Dr, Menendez:

Congratulations! By successfully participating in the ABEM Maintenance of
Certification (ABEM MOC) program, you have renewed your Emergency
Medicine certification as a diplomate of ABEM. The dates of your renewed
certification are January 1, 2016 through December 31, 2025,

ABEM has ordered your diplomate certificate. ABEM has contracted with
Jim Henry, Inc., 435 Thirly-Seventh Avenue, St. Charles, lllinois 60174,
630.584.6500, to prepare and distribute ABEM certificates. Jim Henry, Inc.
will be contacting you within 4-8 weeks regarding framing options.

For more information on the ABEM MOC program, please review the Policy
on Required ABEM Maintenance of Certification Program Activity, which can
be found on the ABEM website, www.abem.org.

The information in this letter has also been mailed to the address on
record for you with ABEM.

Best wishes for continued success.
Sincerely,

Terry Kowalenko, M.D.,
Secretary-Treasurer
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This email was sent to drbmenendez@aol.com. To ensure that you continue receiving
our emails,
please add us to your address book or safe list.
manage your preferences | gpt out using TrueRemove
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
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